Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Catherine Smith-McKnight
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 1:48 PM
To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Agenda

Ms Bonner,

| would like to put on Tuesday January 7, 2025 agenda to audit the Parks and Recreation Department.
This item was on the past agenda a few times.

Respectfully,

Commissioner McKnight
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